
 

Room 3 
March Newsletter 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
The time is just whizzing by!  In February, we celebrated 
Valentine’s Day and talked about showing our love for family and 
friends.  For the month of March, we will be celebrating Dr Seuss’ 
birthday by reading his books as well as Dr Seuss arts and crafts. 
We will also be having the Children’s Carnival this month.  This will 
be two days of Carnival Game Day, as well as a show and raffle in 
the gym.  For Science, we will be discussing the change in weather 
and season from winter to spring. 
 For this month we will be focusing on the: 
• Letters Ss, Tt, Uu 
• Numbers review 1-16, greater than less than 
• Colors violet, pink and purple 
• Shapes shamrock, star, cone and diamond 



In addition to our religion classes, the children are also learning to 
pray the Lord’s Prayer, as well as Hail Mary.  We will also learn 
about Saint Patrick, Saint Joseph, Palm Sunday and the 
celebration of Easter.   

Important Dates in March: 

March 2 (Saturday)  Dr Seuss’ birthday 

March 4-8 (M-F)  Dr Seuss Celebration Week 

March 6 (Wednesday) Parent ZOOM meeting 

March 13 (Wednesday) Easter Egg Hunt 

March 17 (Sunday)  St. Patrick’s Day 

March 19 (Tuesday)  Feast of St Joseph 

March 18-21   Carnival Celebration 

March 24-April 1  Palm Sunday and Holy Week 

Reminders:  

• Please send in a health nut free snack and water daily.  
• The weather is warming up a bit but still a little cold, please 

make sure to dress your child appropriately.  



• Please send in a complete change of clothes to be left in the  

classroom. We will swap out the clothes as you bring in a 
warmer set. Please make sure to label everything including 
hats, gloves, mittens, etc.  

• If your child is unable to attend school, please let Miss G and 
I know; we can be reached via email at mariarelig@aol.com 
and misssharonpe@gmail.com  

• Please drop off your child promptly at 8:45am and pick up at 
11:30am.  Mrs. Bianco assists another class for lunch duty 
and I need to prepare for the next day  

• We schedule a Show ‘N Tell every Fridays. This is meant to 
be an easy, relaxed activity for children to share, and is 
completely voluntary.  

• Please email me for any questions and concerns.  

Thank you always for your cooperation, 

Ms. Sharon and Mrs. Bianco 

 

 


